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Sent: 22 March 2014 12:33
To: LDF Consultation
Subject: Core Stratey

Dear Sir

It has been brought to rmy attention the potential to bulld a further 450 houses in Baildon.
Az aBaildon resident |wish to present my objection.
The infrastrucure of Baildon cannot absorh the building of amy more houses.

The roads the schonls the doctors are not sufficient to absorb the potential number of families and their cars
children and pets etc.

| am also wery disappointed that | have had to find this out frorm a third party and | feel that we are not being
kept infarmed of desicions that aifect the residents of aur lovely village.

Crick
alldon Resident
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